
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
DATE:             January 6, 2025 
 
TO:                  Stockton Unified School District Employees 
                      
SUBJECT:      2025 IRS MILEAGE RATE 
 
 
The Internal Revenue Service (IRS) and Treasury announced that effective 1/1/2025; the standard 
mileage reimbursement rate for the use of a car (including vans, pickups, or panel trucks) will increase 
to 70¢ per mile for all business miles driven.  Please reference this rate on “Conference Attendance 
Request” (CARs) and Reimbursement forms submitted in 2025. 
 
Should you have any questions or require additional information regarding this matter, please contact 
me at 209-933-7005, ext. 2015. 
 
Thank you, 
 
 
 
 
Sofima Ibarra,  
Accounting Manager 
 
SI:CT 
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